
                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor’s Impact Statement – Autumn Term 2023. 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors looked at revised spending plan with a view of future 
capital expenditures 
 

 

Governors discussed what school projects that are needed and 

how much it will cost to benefit the children 

 

 
Governors approved the school policies as a matter of good 
Governance 
 

 
Governors have to ensure they are following any up to date 
policy changes 

 
Governors confirmed the up and coming agendas for each 
committee 
 

 
This helps the school Governors to focus on the what areas of 
children’s education are to be checked and improved this year 

 
The Governors agreed the autumn school term priorities 
 

 
This looks at the areas of the learning issues that need extra 
support needed this time 
 

 

                           


